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Hannigan, Georgiana

From: DAWSON Jeremy @struttandparker.com>
Sent: 25 October 2024 15:03
To: West Burton Solar Project
Cc: Will Bridges
Subject: SNSE  & SNSED Ltd :  West Burton consultation 2 : Your Ref: EN010132

Categories: EO

Dear Louise & Georgie 

I have checked the posiƟon with Will Bridges the development manager for RES’ Sturton Solar Scheme regarding 
your quesƟon on progress on a cooperaƟon agreement, seƫng out how each developer would act to ensure any 
conflicts are minimised so that the two projects can co-exist. 

Will Bridges (who I have copied into this email) has confirmed on 23rd October 2024: “I sent IGP comments on their 
CooperaƟon agreement on the 1st August 2024 and haven’t received anything back as yet.” 

Whilst wriƟng I would also bring to your aƩenƟon that we have not had substanƟve response from IGP addressing 
our client’s concerns in relaƟon to the easement agreement for the cable running through our client’s land, and 
connecƟng into West Burton Power StaƟon. Our last contact with IGP to reach a negoƟated posiƟon with them was 
on 19th September 2024 (in relaƟon the commercial terms we had sent to them under cover of our email dated 23rd 
March 2023). To date we have not had any response from them. 

We would be happy to elaborate further on any specific points arising. 

Kind regards 
Jeremy 
Jeremy Dawson 
Senior Director, Strutt & Parker, 5 South View, Tinwell Road, Stamford, PE9 2JL 
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